CORRESPONDENCE

DEC 19, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 09433-16
Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 11:47 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Vero Electric

Please place the below email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No.
160049-EU.

Thank you,

Joann

From: Brendan Burke [mailto:brendan.bluewater@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 9:41 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Vero Electric

Dear Commissioner , | write this letter to ask you to consider the plight of the taxpayers of the City of Vero
Beach . There has been tremendous interference in our local eections by FPL .Indian River Shores (The
wealthiest town in the State Of Florida ,see attachment ) has had FPL activists sue the City of Vero Beach
aleging unfair Rates . This bullying of a small municipality by this deceptive company is egregious and we
really need your support .

We need to sell the entire Utility not do this piecemeal asit will hurt the citizens of Vero Beach .

Please Vote to sell entire utility and please urge your fellow Commissioners to do the same.

respectfully,
Capt. Brendan Burke


FPSC Commission Clerk
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